
HAY TOWNSHIP 
Unapproved Minutes of March 20, 2025 

The Hay Township Board met on Thursday, March 20, 2025, in regular session. Supervisor 
Doyle called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
Roll Call:   Monaghan present, Griffin present, Doyle present, Kludt present, Becker present. 

Commissioner’s Report: None 

Guests: six 

Public Comments: None 

Approval of Minutes:  
             Minutes of February-Motion by Treasurer Kludt, support by Supervisor Doyle to                           
approve February Minutes. M/C.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
             Treasurer’s Report was presented for February. Motion by Clerk Griffin, support by 
Supervisor Doyle to accept Treasurer’s report. M/C. 

Sweep Account Discussion by Treasurer Kludt. Motion by Trustee Monaghan, support by 
Trustee Becker to move $300,000 from the General Fund Cash account to a Sweep Account at 
Huntington Bank. M/C. 
  
Warrants/Payments: Monthly Warrants were reviewed. Motion by Trustee Becker, support 
by Trustee Monaghan to pay monthly warrants. M/C. 

• Communications—None 

• Fireboard Report—Timothy Saleski reported there were twenty-two runs in the 
county-with one run in Hay Township for a downed power line. There were thirty-
three runs for the year in Hay. The Gladwin Fire Department is researching a millage 
increase to pay off the last fire truck purchased and to purchase another. Nothing 
solid in the works yet. 

• Ordinance Report—Dollar General, B&B, Dollar and Riverhouse were inspected and 
were in compliance with LCC rules. 

• New Complaints—2300 Wieman Rd.—Blight—Mobile home. Door open, tree on roof, 
interior in poor condition, misc. junk in yard. Blight notice was sent to the owner. 

• Old Complaints—468 Lakewood, blight. No contact with the owner. 2206 S. Whitney 
Beach, blight. Pends 60-day time limit set by the court to clean up. Lot 9, Key Ct. 
Mobile Home Park, blight. Pends resolution. 

• Greenways Inspection Report—Greenways Provisioning was inspected and found to 
be in compliance with LARA rules/regulations. 

• Old Business—None 



• New Business—Officers Salary Resolution #3; Motion by Clerk Griffin, support by 
Supervisor Doyle to approve Officers Salary Resolution #3. Roll Call Vote: Monaghan 
yes, Griffin yes, Doyle yes, Kludt yes, Becker yes. M/C. 

• Public Comments—Jeremy Cuddie has volunteered to serve on the Gladwin County 
Master Plan Committee that will be supplying board members with a survey enlisting 
their ideas to entice residents to remain in the county. 

• Supervisor Comments—Supervisor Doyle thanked our assessor Corey Cuddie for all 
her input and challenging work. All B.O.R. members did well. The Supervisor also 
attended the Gladwin County Road Commission meeting. Winegars Road came in at a 
lower cost than originally thought. Supervisor Doyle is working to upgrade the current 
blight ordinance. The new flagpole will be in place at the end of next week. Pricing on 
landscaping and parking blocks is also being considered. The Smallwood Lake 
Association would like to use the building for their May 24th meeting. Supervisor Doyle 
has also talked with Secord & Billings Townships about a possible merger with their 
fire departments in the future as they have medical and both Secord & Billings touch 
borders with Hay Township. There will be a weather spotting class offered at Secord 
Township on April 15th at 6 p.m. 

• Adjourn—Motion by Treasurer Kludt, support by Supervisor Doyle to adjourn meeting 
@ 7:29 p.m. M/C. Next board meeting will be April 17, 2025 @ 7:00 p.m.  
Sandra Griffin, Hay Township Clerk 
 
 
 


